Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are excited to announce the start of our Cross Stitching & Crocheting Club! This club is open to students who are interested in learning new needlework skills while creating projects they can be proud of and share with others.

Each semester, we will complete one major project. Students will alternate between cross stitching and crocheting each month, learning new techniques and building their skills along the way. Some projects will be for students to keep, and others will be donated to our local pregnancy centers to provide gifts of comfort and support for expecting mothers in need.

There is a \$10 fee per semester (Fall and Spring). This fee covers all supplies your child will need, including:

Embroidery needles

Thread

Hoops

Scissors

Patterns

A personal project bag

Important Details:

Fall Semester Fee Due Date: September 23rd

Fall Semester Fee: \$10

Spring Semester Fee: \$10 (due date will be announced later)

Students will complete one project each semester

We are so excited to see what our students will create and how their work will positively impact our community. Thank you for your support in making this club possible!

Sincerely,
Becky Mahony
Cross Stitching & Crocheting Club Sponsor

